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23 November 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Key Stage 2 - Saxon Pool Party 

The PE Department is organising a pool party at Saxon Swimming Pool on Saturday 10 February 

2024 & Saturday 16 March 2024. The full cost of the event is £7.00 per child, per event and it is 
open to all Year 5 and 6 pupils. Spaces are limited to 100 pupils due to health and safety 
measures at Saxon Pool. The small pool will be open during the pool party for non-swimmers 
who would like to attend. 

Children are not required to come wearing their school uniform. A swimming bag with swimming 
shorts/suit, towel and any other items that your child may require e.g swimming goggles, should 
be brought with them. A water bottle can be packed for after the pool party. 

Please arrive at Saxon Pool at 6.15pm, ready to use the pool between 6.30pm - 
7.30pm. Collection time for your child will be at 7.45pm. 

Please complete the google consent form below by Monday 8 January 2024 to book your child's 
place.  

Pool Party Consent Form 

If responses reach the maximum of 100 participants, places will not be allocated even if you 
have responded by Monday 8 January 2024 and so we suggest that you respond early to avoid 

disappointment. 

You will receive an email that confirms your child’s place, at which time your payment will be 
requested. The closing date for payments will be Friday 19 January 2024. Payments can be via 

the school gateway, cash in a named envelope or by cheque made payable to Edward Peake 
Middle School.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Dunne 
PE Department 
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